
PARK HILLS TREE BOARD MINUTES  MAY 7, 2016 

 

Present:  Kathleen Laurin, Mike Conway, Sue Bennings 

 

Treasury: $2201.90    Reserve: $402.99 

                             The 2016-2017 city budget has a second reading on June 13. 

 

The minutes for April were approved. 

 

Mike Conway suggests that trees be added to the inner green space in front of strip stores 

on Dixie Highway.  The Right of Way and state standards were discussed. 

 

Mike said he would check with the owners of the property and look into state 

requirements. 

 

Mike also said that Ron Watson agreed to plant trees for the Tree Program. 

 

NEXT MEETING JUNE 4, 2016  8:00 AM Reality Tuesday 


